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THIS WEEK :     Dueling Craft talks by: 

 

 

Johnny Brittain 

Is one of our newest 
members.  He joined our 
club in the summer of 2015.  

 

 

 

& Wayne partee  
 joined in the summer of 1983. 

 
 

 

If you want to know what they plan to reveal about 

themselves and their thoughts about the meaning of life, be 

at the meeting to hear their craft talks because there are no 

spoilers being offered in this edition of the Wheel! 

Next week:  Vocational awareness 

at ICMC, Partee Insurance and Pat Serio’s 

injection molding plant.  Choose your location. 

Last WEEK’s Speaker :   

 

Dr. Richard Sheehan provided a glimpse of what we can 

expect during his tenure as the new Superintendent of 

Covina Valley Unified School District.  The wealth of 

experience he gained from CVUSD and Glendale USD, 

combined with his progressive approach to education, 

appear to be a winning combination for moving Covina 

higher up the educational ladder.   

Covina Valley USD        Rotary: 

Covina Valley USD recognized Covina Rotary for two 

great things on September 21st:  

 

1. Donations to support the development of a fitness room 

at Sierra Vista Middle School  

 

2.  The Back to School Extravaganza where Covina Rotary 

generously clothed over 100 C-VUSD students.  

 

Tony Nevarez was there to accept the award and it will be 

on display this week at our meeting. 

Cougar park: 

 

On September 19
th

, Cougar Park opened in Covina with a 

touch of Rotary.  Seated on the bench that we donated to 

honor Jim Speer are his daughters Yvonne and Joy.  Jerry 

Smith and Lina Ledford were also at the Grand Opening 

Celebration.  Lina was subsequently heard saying, “I 

thought there would be more middle age women here.” 

 

Gordon Cooper / Interact Guru 

 

Gordon Cooper, pictured 

here with Harry Borak and 

Bill Lambert in December 

of 2014, has been thinking 

long and hard about the 

massive amount of 

manpower we will need 

for the upcoming Covina 

Cares / Endless Smiles 

Christmas Extravaganza, 

Thunderfest and Field of Valor.  To his credit, he has 

completely re-invigorated the Interact Club at Charter Oak 

High and recruited their 50 members to partner with us in 

the months to come.  Cheers Gordon for saving our backs! 
 


